
 

 

Upcoming Programs 
 

 

October 7 ñ  Melissa Lar-

son Karisma 

 

 

October 14 ñ Gina Karst, 

Safe Harbor 

 

 

October 21 ñ  Pending, 

Bruce Johnson 

 

 

October 28 ñ  Pending, 

Corey Kramer 

 

 
 

Board Meeting  

December 10, 2015 

12:00 Noon 
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Officers/Board 
Chairman:   Kelli Van Steenwyk 
President:  Corey Kramer 
Pres. Elect:  Carla Glynn 
Vice Pres.:   
Secretary:  Miko Brandner 
Treasurer:  Kent Edson 
Sgt. At Arms:  Matt Pearson 
Tom Agnitsch  
Shaun Falken 
Bob Gruman               
Shirley Jahraus 
T.J. Johnson 
Scott Noeldner 
Betty Ochsner 
Matt Prehn 
Tom Snyder 

The Aberdeen Sertoma Bulletin 
is published monthly by the 
Public Relations Committee.  
The purpose of this publication 
is to serve as a communication 
tool of and for the members of 
the Aberdeen Sertoma Club. 

  Contact Shirley Jahraus for 
program announcements or 

other information of interest to 
the Aberdeen Sertoma       

members.   Call 225-8703;                        
swjahraus@abe.midco.net 

Information due the end of the 
third week of each month. 

  

 

Making Life Worthwhile 
 

Through  

Service to Mankind  

 

  

 

     

     

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

Mark Marion Receives SD District Recognition 
 

Aberdeen Serto-

man 2015 Service 

to Mankind recipi-

ent Mark Marion 

was recently recog-

nized as the South 

Dakota District 

recipient. 

 

District Governor 

Kirk Walters pre-

sented Mark with a 

plaque at the week-

ly Aberdeen Serto-

ma meeting on 

September 30th. 

 

Abby Award Nomination 
 

This year Sertoma was co-nominated alongside with Aberdeen Parks, 

Recreation and Forestry for the Storybook Land Park in the nonprofit 

community involvement category for a local Abby award. Storybook 

Land did not win this year.  However just to be nominated was an honor 

and shows the impact of importance of the Storybook Land Park! 

Sertomans Miko Brandner, Carla Glynn, Betty Ochsner, Matt  Pearson, 

Kelli VanSteenwyk, Jacque Ohleen-Kalloff, and Bob Gruman pictured 

above attended the banquet. 
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Presidentõs Message  
Hello fellow Sertomans! 

 

   Fall is upon us and so itôs time to start thinking about putting away 

the lawnmower and make sure the snow blower still runs.   

   As most of you are aware, we had a float in the Gypsy Day parade to 

help promote our club to the community.  I would like to thank all of 

those who were involved with making that happen. 

   Winterfest is coming up on November 21st and 22nd.  We will be selling 

almonds and Storybook Land books there once again so stop on by if 

you get a chance! 

   The Sertoma Regional Convention was a great success according to 

Miko and Betty.  Miko stated that she thought it was the best one so far.  She also stated that she was able to 

learn so much more about Sertoma and how other parts of the region support their communities. 

   I look forward to seeing you all at our weekly meetings and encourage anyone to come to a board meeting 

if you would like to see how they work.  We would love to have your input!   Thank You!  Corey A. Kramer 

 

 

Sertoma Represented at 
the  

Gypsy Day Parade 
 

What a beautiful day for a pa-

rade!  Our club had a float in 

the 100th Northern State Uni-

versity Gypsy Day Parade on 

September 26th. 

 

The float wouldn't have been 

completed without the helped 

of our talented volunteers Jack-

ie Witlock, Lois and Mark Jo-

seph, and Kyle and Miko 

Brandner with the supervision of their dog, Blaze.  We would like to extend a huge thank you to Doug 

Johnson, Mark Grote and the Wylie Park staff for their assistance getting the trailer and slide ready for us.  

 

On the day of the parade, Miko and 

Dawson Brandner had candy ready to 

hand out to the waiting kids and older 

kids at heart while Bob Gruman was 

ready to show off the festive fall 

themed float on the parade route.  

 

Jackie Witlock, Mark and Lois jo-

seph, and Miko Brandner are pictured 

in the photo above.   

 

Bob Gruman and Miko are pictured 

in the photo to the right. 


